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Excellency
Dear Mr. Aubrey Richter — Facilitator
I trust that my email finds you in good health.

SUBJECT: Mandate Letter to Lobby the Government Authorities in the Republic of
NIGERIA, seek their audience to meet with the State of The African Diaspora - SOAD to
engage on the Discussions of Cooperation (SOAD) & convention (UNASDG) agreement that
will enable funding for all SDG related Projects in your countries.

MANDATE RESOLUTION: Accordingly with the Constitution of the State of the African
Diaspora and in my capacity as the Prime Minister of SOAD, I give you authorisation to
discuss with the authorities and request a meeting between the local or federal governments
of Nigeria and the SOAD government.

VISION OF SOAD: The intention is to foster relationships and discuss further on the
mission to bring development in the African Continent on all the SDG related projects and
bringing Humanitarian Funds which comes from the UNASDG, which shall be released once

agreements have been reached and the cooperation has been signed between the Government

& the State of African Diaspora — SOAD. There are two (2) documents that shall be sent to
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the authorities to provoke the process of cooperation agreements. These letters are listed as
follows:

1. Cooperation Agreement between Nigeria State and SOAD

2. UNASDG Convention for the release of humanitarian funds

Your mission is to support the vision of SOAD State, to the authorities, explain its
philosophy, and help us get the incorporation & the convention agreement signed so that we
can implement our development programs, under the auspices of the Prime Minister of the
State of African Diaspora,

We trust you, and we count on you to reinforce Africa through the diaspora, and the Diaspora
through Africa. We are looking forward to hear from you.

Respectfully

Dr. Louis-Georges Tin
Prime Minister
State of the African Diaspora

lgtin(@thestateofafricandiaspora.com

www.thestateofafricandiaspora.com
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